
Dear Parents, 

Thank you for all of your patience in adjusting to the new normal arrangements for this term. We will keep you       
informed on Dojo of any changes or events happening in school. Please make sure that you return your updated 
contact details to the office and ensure that you are linked to your child on their class Dojo. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Andrews 

Fenton Community Primary School Newsletter 1 
September 2020 

We will not be running any after 
school clubs at this current time. 
We are currently investigating the 
guidance surrounding our child 
care After School Club and will 
send out further information as 
soon as possible. 

Class names 

LRC–Sandy Haven and Dosbarth Harbour—
Mrs Phillips 

LRC—Dosbarth Castle—Miss Hicks 

Nursery—Whitesands—Mrs Davies 

Yr R—Amroth—Mrs S Williams 

Yr R—Poppit—Mrs Middlemist 

Yr 1—Solva—Miss Reynolds/Mrs Field 

Yr 1—Aberbach—Miss M Williams 

Yr 2—Barafundle—Mr Jones 

Yr 2—Nolton—Miss Robinson 

Yr 3—Wiseman’s Bridge—Mr Davies 

Yr 3 —Freshwater West—Mrs Evans 

Yr 4—Manorbier—Mrs Arnold 

Yr 4/5—Presipe—Mrs Dyer/Mr Llewellyn 

Yr 5–Newgale—Mr Lowde 

Yr 5/6—Marloes—Mrs Owen 

Yr 6 –Druidston—Mr Vaughan 

At this current time we are 
not organising any school 

trips, we are seeking advice 
on the Yr 6 Sealyham visit in 
March and will inform you in 
due course regarding this.  

INSET CLOSURE DAYS 2020-2021 

 

FRIDAY 6TH NOVEMBER 2020 

MONDAY 4TH JANUARY 2021 

MONDAY 12TH APRIL 2021 

MONDAY 19TH JULY 2021 

TUESDAY 20TH JULY 2021 

 

1 MORE DATE TO BE CONFIRMED 

EVENTS 

Under the current COVID regulations we cannot 

hold any events or large gatherings in school. We 

have therefore postponed our booked Pantomime 

to next year and also the school photographs. We 

are considering how and if, we can plan any of our 

normal Autumn term events.  

Please remember no parents 
should be parking in the staff    
carpark in Jury Lane (staff have 
moved their cars to allow more 
space for distancing on the drive), 
nor should parents park in the 
dentist carpark. Please park in 
Tesco and walk over.  

If you are unable to 
socially distance at 
pick up times then 

please wear a 

mask. 



 

 

 

ANY NEW EVENTS OR UPDATES WILL BE ADDED IN PURPLE IN THE NEXT 

NEWSLETTER 

 

28/09 Manorbier—Darwin Science experience 

05/10 Yr 3 West Wales Falconry experience—please see information from the classes 

07/10 Yr 1 West Wales Falconry—please see information from the classes 

09/10 Young Minds Hello Yellow Day—wear something yellow to school £1 donation 

16/10 End of term—2 weeks half term break 

02/11 Term begins 

05/11 Bag2School collection—see below 

06/11 CLOSURE DAY 

We have been advised it is safe 
to use the Bags2School           
fundraising scheme again. 
Please look out for the             
information leaflet on Dojo. 
Send in your bagged unwanted 
clothing and other items by 
Thursday 5th November. 

School Photographs 

We have postponed the planned 

school photographs until next 

year. At this moment they are 

unable to take family portraits 

or have any photographs taken 

before school starts. We have 

made the decision to move it to 

next summer in the hope that 

COVID regulations will improve 

by then. 

HELLO YELLOW DAY—FRIDAY 9TH OCTOBER 

We are helping to spread the word that we can look after each other and 
feel hopeful for the future by supporting Young Minds ‘Hello Yellow’ Mental 
Health Day. COVID, lockdown, bereavement and no school, has had a 
massive impact on children’s mental health and we would like to support 
this charity this October by wearing yellow to school and by donating £1 

each.  

Children could wear yellow fancy dress (come as a minion, a banana, an 
emoji or even one of the Simpsons etc.), wear a yellow hair band, a yellow 
t-shirt or anything that has yellow on it for the day—bring in £1 to support 

the charity. 


